
APPLICATIONS INVITED FOR NEW BATCH AT STOTS, NAGPUR 
 

The St. Thomas Orthodox Theological Seminary, Nagpur invites application for the new batch of 

students. Minimum secular education required is Graduation in any subject from a recognized 

university. Application form may be downloaded from the Seminary website 

www.orthodoxseminarynagpur.in or can be obtained from the Seminary Office. The duly filled-in 

application should be submitted by post on or before December 22nd, 2017.  

The filled-in application along with all the other documents may also be scanned and sent to the 

Email Id provided below in a single PDF file.  

The test and interview for the selection of the new batch will be on February 14th and 15th, 2018.  

Filled in applications should be sent to 

The Principal 

St. Thomas Orthodox Theological Seminary, 

Ubali Road, Brahmani P.O. 

Kalmeshwar, Nagpur 441501 

Maharashtra. 

 

Phone :-  

08605869697 

08888722165 

Email:   stotspro@gmail.com 
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